
A Celebration of Connie 
 

        When:  Saturday, March 9, 6 PM until  . . .  
 
       Where:  Connie & Danny’s house 
  1315 Greenbriar Drive 
  Norman, OK 73072 
 
         Hosts:  Danny Wallace, Karen Antell,  
  and Sarah Robbins 
 
     RSVP to: Karen (kantell@ou.edu) or Sarah  

(srobbins@ou.edu) 
 
Connie Van Fleet passed away on February 5, 2013 – 
but we will never forget her, and, in keeping with her 
wishes, we’re throwing a rollicking party to celebrate 

her life with the many people whose lives were graced by her friendship. We hope you can 
join us! And we hope you’ll help us get the word out to others.  
 
If you have photographs or special memories of Connie that you’re willing to share, please 
contribute them to a memory book by emailing them to Karen Antell (kantell@ou.edu) by 
March 1.  
 
If you’re traveling from out of town for the Celebration and would like to learn about hotel 
discounts in Norman, please contact Sarah Robbins (srobbins@ou.edu).  
 
In lieu of flowers, Connie’s family requests that donations be made in her memory to the 
Pioneer Library Foundation, 225 N Webster, Norman, OK, 73069.  
 
We’d appreciate a response to let us know whether you’re planning to attend. But, even if 
you don’t RSVP, we’ll still be delighted to see you at the Celebration! 
 
Questions? Contact Karen (kantell@ou.edu or 405-321-6228) or Sarah (srobbins@ou.edu or 
405-517-6240).  


